
From: Wolfe, Jay <JayWolfe@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/21/2016 2:03:12 PM
Subject: FW: EducationSuperhighway

Attachments: SC EducationSuperHighway Snapshots FOR REVIEW.PDF

 
 
From: Larissa Martin [mailto:lmartin@50-state.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 1:23 PM

To: Wolfe, Jay

Subject: EducationSuperhighway
 
Jay,
 
Swati Patel asked me to follow up with you on this request.
 
We work with EducationSuperHighway(ESH), they are releasing their second annual State of the State 
report on January 17th and they were planning on keeping Gov. Haley and her quote from last year featured 
in the South Carolina snapshot (see attached) but I wanted to see if you thought it would be best to start 
working with Lt. Gov. McMaster’s and include him instead? I don’t think I’ve seen any updates on exact 
timing of when the governorship will move over to her but I know you have a lot going on and would prefer to 
engage his team if that makes more sense to you and makes it easier as well.
 
Happy to discuss further on the phone or send you additional information, just let me know what would be 
most helpful.
 
Thank you so much, have a great holiday season and a happy new year!
Hope to see you soon,
Larissa
 
 
 
Larissa Martin

1401 H Street, NW
Suite 875
Washington, DC 20005
202-888-2349 Work
248-420-9429 Cell
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